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Andrea Gyger

From: Josh Bastian 

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 1:19 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Rule 16 2 1 C

Regarding proposed Rule 16.2.1 (c), I believe that the Secretary of state would be ill advised to permit email voting 
without significantly more protections to the voters of the state.  This would include verification of identity among 
other measures not mentioned in the proposed rule.  I believe that FAXED and emailed ballots should be allowed 
only in the most extreme circumstances. 
 
Josh Bastian 




